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SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Contact Father Tim to make  Baptism Arrangements     (715) 201-9913 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Contact Father Tim for Marriage Preparation  

and to schedule your  

Wedding at St. Mary’s or St. Rose                                                  (715) 201-9913 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

St. Mary’s: Saturdays 1:30-2:30 pm or by appointment 

St. Rose: Saturdays 3:00-3:30 pm or by appointment 

                                                      

SACRAMENT OF THE HEALING  

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND  

Please notify the Parish Office anytime someone is unable to  

attend church due to age or prolonged illness.  

In an emergency, please call Father Tim at any time. 

 

 

CEMETERIES 

Bill Klegin St. Mary’s Sexton (920) 982-3354 

Michelle Meating St. Rose Sexton (715) 823-6451   

 

 

PARISH HALL RENTAL at ST. MARY’S 

Terry Mares                                                                  (715) 823-4398 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS           Joan Kersten  (715) 823-3500 

                 Jean Stemper                          (715) 823-2697 

 

BULLETIN Bulletin Editor bulletin@ssrmparishes.org 

 

ST. MARY’S  - 207 W. Tielky Street, Bear Creek, WI 54922 

Mailing Address: 140 Auto Street, Clintonville, WI 54929 

 

ST. ROSE  - 140 Auto Street, Clintonville, WI 54929 

 

St. Rose/St. Mary’s Parish Office Hours: Mon.-Thur. 8:00 am-1:00 pm  

                                                                                         Friday 8:00am-12:00 pm 

St. Mary’s & St. Rose Parish Main Phone                          (715) 201-9913                                                                     

Emergency Contact Number                                                 (715) 460-3304 

To contact us via email                      sborlensrmparishes.org 

Web Site Address  http://ssrmparishes.org 

School Website Address www.ssrmschool.org 

Sunday Radio Mass Broadcast on AM 1380, FM 94.9, or FM 96.5 

 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Father Tim Shillcox, O.Praem  - Pastor (715) 201-9913 Ext. 103 

Rectory   (715) 460-3304 

   frtim.shillcox@ssrmparishes.org 

Sr. Pauline Feiner, SDS  - Pastoral Associate                         (715)752–2029

   pfeiner@ssrmparishes.org 

Thomas Jozwiak Deacon Emeritus  

Paul Brulla Deacon (715) 526-9268 

Lisa Olmsted Book Keeping Assistant  

   lolmsted@ssrmparishes.org 

Shelly Borlen Administrative Assistant (715) 201-9913 

   sborlen@ssrmparishes.org 

Maria Scherer Youth Ministry & Faith Formation (715) 201-9913 

   mscherer@ssrmparishes.org 

Jennifer Falk              Administrative Team Leader/Dean of Students   

   (715) 201-9913 

    ssrmprincipal@ssrmparishes.org 

   

St. Mary’s and St. Rose Parishes  Bear Creek /Clintonville�



Calendar Winners for the Week of  

July 19th 

July 19  Brad Lorge  $50 Bear Creek 

July 20  Ken & Mary Ann Rohan  $25 Bear Creek 

July 21  Theresa Pluger   $25 Shawano 

July 22  Jim Clinton   $25 Bear Creek 

July 23  Carol Schaefer   $25 Clintonville 

July 24  Mike Day   $25 Green Bay 

July 25  Karen Brunkey   $25 Appleton 

Monday, July 27 

No Daily Mass  

Tuesday,  July 28 

 5:30 PM Daily Mass SM 

              - Eileen Flanagan 

Wednesday, July 29 

 8:15 AM Daily Mass SR 

           - David and Lily Lorge 

Thursday, July 30 

8:15 AM Daily Mass SM 

  - For the Living and Deceased Members of 

   St. Rose and St. Mary’s Parishes. 

Friday,  July 31 

8:15 AM Daily Mass SR  

   - Michael Wilfer 

Saturday, August 1 

4:00 PM Mass-SR 

  -Jim Schroepfer 

Sunday, August 2 

8:30 AM Mass-SR 

  - A Special Intention DL 

Broadcast on AM 1380, FM 94.9, or FM 96.5 

 

10:30 AM Mass-SM 

  -Mickey Hartleben 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

God’s Word guides our lives…�

�

The 17

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

July 26

th

 � Matthew 13:44�46.�

“The Kingdom is like buried treasure, �

  or a really fine pearl.”�

Monday of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

July 27

th

 � Matthew 13:31�35.�

“The Kingdom of God is like a mustard seed.” �

Tuesday of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

July 28

th

 � Matthew 13:36�43.�

“Whoever has ears, let them hear!”�

Wed. of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

Memorial of Saint Martha�

July 29

th

  � Luke 10:38�42.�

“Martha! You’re worried about so many things”�

Thursday of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

July 30

th

 � Matthew 13:47�53.�

“The Kingdom of Heaven is like a net!” �

Friday of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

Memorial of St. Ignatius of Loyola � Priest July 31

st

 � Mat-

thew 13:54�58.�

“Where did He get all this wisdom & power?”�

Saturday of the 17

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

Memorial of St. Alphonsus Liguori � Bishop�

August 1

st

 � Matthew 14:1�12.�

“Give me the head of the Baptist on platter.”�

The 18

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time�

August 2

nd

 � Matthew 14:13�21.�

“Five loaves & two fish are all we have.”�

Ministry Schedule 

Saturday, August 1   4:00 PM-St. Rose  

Lector    Jim Carmody 

Accompanist   Cheryl Seelig 

Cantor    Kayla Lorge 

Sunday, August 2  8:30 AM-St. Rose 

Lector    Jim Collins 

Accompanist   Tonya Branstrom 

Cantor    Sarah Lamia 

Sunday, August 2                  10:30 AM- St. Mary’s 

Lector    Ali Norder 

Accompanist   Cheryl Seelig 

Cantor    Andy Mares 

Clintonville Red Cross Blood Drive 

Clintonville Lanes 

250 County Hwy I   

Clintonville, WI         

   Friday, July 31, 2020 

12:00pm-5:30 pm                     

For an appointment contact Mary  

at 715-823-6871  

Or visit redcrossblood.org 

On the Cover � July 26th�
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In today’s Gospel, Jesus teaches that “The Pearl of Great Price” 

is worth more than everything else we may have.  This Gospel 

teaching ‘pushes the envelope’ on the question: �

“Is our relationship with God that ‘pearl of great price’?”�



Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 

Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 

 

Faith Formation Families - please watch for information on the 2020-2021 Parent Meeting. We would like to meet in August to let you know about the Faith 

Formation plan for this year. We still have a few details to iron out. 

 

First Eucharist dates have been set: 

4:00 p.m. September 12, 2020 St. Rose 

10:30 p.m. September 20, 2020 St. Mary’s 

 

Confirmation Retreat 

Tentatively set for August 7-9, 2020 Place, times etc TBA Additional Prayer Requests:  Your prayers would be greatly appreciated! 

 

1. For our youth and team with the Confirmation Retreat. That the Holy Spirit may guide and enlighten us 

to doing the Spirits will in all things. 

 

2.    As we finish a very different Faith Formation and Youth Ministry year we ask for your prayers that the 

Holy Spirit guide us as we plan for the 2020 - 2021 year. Come Holy Spirit, be our light, be our guide, help us 

to do your holy will. Come Holy Spirit, come! 

 

 

 

Something NEW - Children’s Bulletins: At this time we can not continue Children’s liturgy. For that reason we will be offering the 

Children’s Bulletins for the children to take home. We hope families will enjoy doing the activities together. The bulletins will be 

available in the weeks to come where the bulletins are on the way out of church. 

 

Growing as Households of Discipleship  

 

“Worry is a weakness from which very few of us are entirely free. We must be on guard against this most insidious enemy of our peace of soul. Instead, let us 

foster confidence in God, and thank Him ahead of time for whatever He chooses to send us.” 

~Blessed Solanus Casey 

 

 

Challenge:  This week Thursday we recognize and remember the gift of Blessed Solanus Casey. A native of Wisconsin, this man who 

recognized God in everything and everyone, reminds us to let go of worry. Our world today is filled with anxiety with the Coronavirus - 

its effects, what will happen with schools and more. Father Solanus reminds us that to keep our peace we need to believe and trust 

God. We need to be grateful for all things, even small things, the good and the bad, knowing that God loves us and will care for us 

always. Pray Jesus I trust in you throughout your days this week.  



Rose, Mary & Tim � 2019�2020 Financials � SSRM�

�

 he end of the Fiscal Year many times brings “wailing & 

gnashing of teeth” (Matthew 13:42) in church circles!?  �

� In this year of COVID�19, we would have every 

reason to expect that, and then, to proceed to struggle in 

dealing with it. �

� While ‘final’ numbers will be included in the 

2019�2020 Annual Parish Reports, in both St. Mary’s & St. 

Rose and in our Day School and Faith Formation 

Ministries, preliminary numbers tell a different story than we could have 

expected! �

IT IS A STORY OF YOUR GENEROSITY & GOSPEL STEWARDSHIP!�

This generosity & stewardship, along with some ‘savings’ as we have been “Sheltered at Home”, reflects a stable, healthy 

financial picture across the board...at this time, as of June 30

th

 2020. Some challenges exist too!�

� * Please remember: An Annual Budget is a guideline and a ‘best guess’ for income and expenses.�

For SAINT MARY’S PARISH FAMILY:�

� Sunday Envelope Giving, Loose Collection & Kids’ Offering came in at $132,599.02 � $6,899.02 over budget*. �

� Parish Expenses were $146,126.19, which is $17,223.81 under budget*.�

� Parish Income was $163.638.71, which reflects $17,512.52 ‘to the good’.�

� St. Mary’s also completed its 2020 Bishop’s Appeal Goal of almost $13K this year � a generous accomplishment!�

� � �

For SAINT ROSE PARISH FAMILY: �

� Sunday Envelope Giving came in at $266,791.24 � over budget by $2,291.24*. �

� Loose Collections came in at $19,174.00 � that’s $3,574.00 over budget*.  �

� Parish Expenses were $156,042.00, which is $4,969.85 under budget*.�

� Parish Income was $234,364.64, which reflects $78,322.27 ‘to the good’.�

Now $66K of that surplus is Payroll Protection Plan money, used according to the guidelines that the Federal 

Government has set; once that ‘loan’ becomes a ‘grant’, St. Rose will share its benefit, proportionately, with St. Mary’s.�

� Importantly, with the remaining surplus, the St. Rose Finance Council was able to transfer money back into the 

depleted Contingency/Emergency Account of the parish, which had been ‘drained’ over time, to cover pressing needs.  

With this action, we can remove the “Contingency/Emergency Fund” envelope from your packets for now, since we have 

a well�funded (~$75K) “Rainy Day Account”, which hopefully we won’t have to tap into anytime soon!�

� St. Rose also completed its 2020 Bishop’s Appeal Goal of over $22K this year � a generous accomplishment!�

�

For SAINT ROSE/SAINT MARY’S SCHOOL: �

� The Day School operated $42,173.57 ‘in the black’ this year. This compares with almost $85K in deficits over 

the last 2 years, $12K of which St. Mary’s generously covered in a ‘one�time only’ sharing in November, 2019! �

� Participation in the School Choice Program (vouchers) has helped us.  So has steady enrollment ~40 students.  

So has wonderful administrative leadership by Jen Falk. This ‘surplus’ remains as credit to the Day School as it enters 

an uncertain 2020�2021 Academic Year.  Both parishes’ assessment remains 25% of Sunday Envelope Collection.�

For SAINT ROSE/SAINT MARY’S FAITH FORMATION/YOUTH MINISTRY: �

�  Faith Formation/Youth Ministry ran $8,556.40 in the black, with careful spending, fund�raising and $CRIP 

support. Adult Faith Formation ran $3,029.23 in the black.  We have earmarked the Adult Faith Formation ‘surplus’ to 

build a fund for a Parish Mission for St. Mary’s & St. Rose within the next year or two.  These funds will help to cover 

speaker costs & travel, and hospitality for this important and major project for both of our parish families.�

�

A lot of times, Finance Councils are sort of reluctant to share ‘good news’, thinking that the funds will ‘dry up’.  It seems 

to me that this generosity of yours, for the sake of the Lord Jesus, & our Parish Families at St. Mary’s & St. Rose, and for 

our Ministries, is a beautiful, powerful witness to Gospel Living here in Bear Creek & Clintonville!  It has to be shared, 

doesn’t it? And it won’t ‘dry up’, will it?  Hopefully this awareness will inspire others � and all of us � to continue 

‘risking generosity’ for the sake of what we believe so deeply, and the Lord Jesus, Whom we love so much! �

� And of course however generous we are...�

God will never be outdone in generosity!�

So as we count and share our blessings & give deep thanks...�

“God bless us...EVERY one”!�




